
From: Student Financial Services <finances@criticalcommunications.uwm.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 9:02:10 AM 
Subject: Student Consumer Information Notice - Fall 2023 
  

  

 

  

 

  

Student Financial Services 
 

 

Dear Students, 

In accordance with federal and state regulations, UWM is providing you with 
required information about the university. 

Student consumer information includes various items that are listed with a brief 
description of each. The information is broken down into four categories: 

• General Information 
• Student Financial Assistance 
• Health & Safety 
• Student Outcomes 

Click the button below to find the details on the Consumer Information webpage.  

Student Consumer Information 

In addition, the page includes information on the Higher Education Emergency 
Relief Fund Grants. 

If you need assistance in obtaining information from the webpage or you would like 
paper copies of specific information, contact the Student Financial Service Center. 
To contact the Student Financial Service Center, call 414-229-4541 or 
email finances@uwm.edu. Documents also may be faxed to 414-229-5699. 
   

  

  

 

 

 

Student Financial Services 
Mellencamp Hall, Room 162 
2442 E. Kenwood Blvd. 
P.O. Box 469 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
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